
 
 
 

 

15 November 2017 
 
 
Stephen Audie Foster CERTIFIED MAIL 
Director of Operations 91 7199 9991 7035 8364 7104 
California America Water 
4701 Beloit Drive 
Sacramento, CA 95838 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LOW THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2013-0074-037, DRINKING WATER SYSTEM MAINTENANCE 
DISCHARGES, SACRAMENTO COUNTY 
 
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) staff has 
been notified that the California America Water Company (Discharger) has been issued a 
Notice of Applicability implementing regulatory coverage for all of its potable water distribution 
facilities, except for the Security Park drinking water system, under the Statewide Drinking 
Water System Discharge Permit, State Water Board Order 2014-0194-DWQ, with an effective 
date of 12 October 2015.  In addition, the Discharger submitted a Notice of Termination Form 
dated 31 October 2017 to the Central Valley Water Board requesting termination of coverage for 
the Security Park drinking water system under the Low threat General Order.   
 
Except for purposes of enforcement, coverage under Low Threat General Order 
R5-2013-0074-037 (WDID No. 5A34NP00007) is hereby terminated as of 31 October 2017 
through this letter.  Please note that you must still submit your last quarterly monitoring report 
required under the Low Threat General Order to the Compliance/Enforcement staff.  Failure to 
do so subjects you to mandatory minimum penalties or discretionary penalties.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jim Marshall at (916) 464-4772 or 
James.Marshall@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: David Smith, U.S. EPA, Region IX, San Francisco (email only) 
 Afrooz Farsimadan, Division of Water Quality, State Water Board, Sacramento 

(email only) 


